
 

 

Dear Eagle Families,  

Just a reminder that due to the new school year calendar there is school on Monday! Here are this week’s updates! 

WEDNESDAY EARLY RELEASE 

Wednesday October 14th begins district wide early release. Please pick up students at NOON.  

VOLLEYBALL 

Volleyball starts with our first home game on Tues Oct 13th! Due to the pandemic we are focused on safety at our middle 

school games. These protocols are in place at all middle school games throughout the district:  

Things to know 

1. EVERYONE must buy a ticket for $3, including students. 

2. A limited number of tickets are available online. No tickets are available at the door. 

3. Masks must be worn until social distancing is possible.  

4. You cannot change seats once seated. Seats will be assigned as people enter.  

5. No concessions will be available.  

Visit our website here https://www-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us/volleyball/ to purchase your tickets and see the schedule. GO 

EAGLES! 

 

PICTURE RETAKES 

Picture retakes are Friday October 16th! If you are a Distance Learner, sign up for a lot online by visiting our website.  

 

PARENT DROP OFF 

Please ensure students are wearing masks when they get out of the car in the morning. Students must remain in the car 

until 7.10 so we can provide supervision and ensure their safety. Thank you! 

 

 

K.T. Gabaldon 

Principal, Sebastian Middle School 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww-sms.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Fvolleyball%2F&data=04%7C01%7CPatricia.Conrad%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C3585b167ea2e49f03ef408d86c64bc77%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C637378527195269482%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=P%2Fu4cSDWLV4XUjEqFTEzffClx7vE79kytlSRylfXnRE%3D&reserved=0

